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As directed by Council, and in conjunction with the applicant, Administration held an information 
session on the evening of 2018 October 12 at the Rutland Park Community Association. 
Council’s intent was to have the RC-G district explained to local residents.   

Residents were notified of the event through signage and mail out postcards to 1200 individual 
households within the communities of Glamorgan and Rutland Park.    

At the event, Administration provided material which explained the purpose and rules of the RC-
G land use district, as well as having several staff members available to answer questions.  

The applicants provided their own materials which referred to the specifics of the land use 
amendment application, including rationale as to why the RC-G district was appropriate for the 
site. They also had available the plans for the related Development Permit.  

Attendance was approximately 50 people. As this was an information session, there was no 
opportunity available to provide written or electronic comments on the land use. Any concerns 
expressed that were relevant to the Development Permit were referred to the proper file 
manager.  Relevant concerns will be taken into consideration through the Development Permit 
process.  

 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


